
 

ADCOTE  
Best of Lime Adcote is a specifically blended, non-
hydraulic* binder, designed to be mixed on site with good 
quality sands.  

Using Adcote gives a much more workable and 
controllable sand based plaster for those jobs where a 
plumb, floated and ruled plaster system is required. 
Examples of the type of Adcote project would be formal, 
Georgian or Victorian buildings constructed in masonry 
and intended to be wallpapered, or have cornice installed.  

Adcote is supplied in 25kg LDPE bags that can all be fully 
recycled.  

Each 25kg bag includes a separate bag of fibre, this should 
be added to the mix once the sand, Adcote and water are 
thoroughly mixed.  

Adcote, when mixed with a suitable sand makes a very 
workable, attractive mortar for laying or repointing 
historic brickwork. 

Adcote can be mixed easily with a plasterers paddle, in a 
standard Belle type mixer, or a pan mixer.  



Gauging on site:  

Using standard builder’s buckets, Adcote should generally 
be mixed at a ratio of between 1:2 & 1:4, ratio will depend 
on site requirements and sand grading. 
Best of Lime can advise on ratio or test specific sands.  

A 25kg bag of Adcote fills two level builder’s buckets, so if 
making a full mix, add six buckets of sand. 

Water should be gauged on the moisture content of the 
sand, but start with half a bucket.  

To the water add the sand, then the Adcote, once well 
mixed, add the fibre.  

Ensure that the background is clean and 
free from loose friable or dusty material.  

*Adcote can be supplied as a feebly hydraulic binder if a 
hydraulic set is required, such as in areas that may suffer 
from raised moisture levels in the masonry, cellars, 
cupboards etc.  
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